
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Message from the Chief, Alice Beachy  May has arrived with lots of activities planned: 
   TIMS – May 2 and 3 – Manchester – 7-10p 

                                              May 7 – Bensley-Bermuda – 9am (all day) 
                      Waiting for FV dates 
   EVOC – May 16, 18, and 21 

   Open House – Station 5  - May 21 – 1-5p 

   Retreat – June 30-July 2 

The Ragnar race is over!  Thanks to all who helped make this happen.  From our organizer, Thomas, 
to all the folks who helped provide aid to the participants. Our newest ALS provider got some great 
experiences!  Rob is currently pretty comfortable with lower extremity injuries and heat exhaustion. 

EMS week will soon be here – May 21-27.  Dinners are planned for May 23 and 24 both at 6p.  DJ is 
currently making plans for our open house at Station 5.  It should be a fun afternoon, hope you are making 
plans to attend. 

I continue to be amazed at how hard our Lieutenants work on staffing stations.  Station 3 has 
continued to be up 100% of the time.  We look forward to our students returning home for the summer to 
help us staff stations.  The Stryker continues to be a blessing at Station 5, at least for us old folks. 

Thanks to all for helping Forest View continue to be a very important part of Chesterfield County.  
Keep up the good work! 

 
A Message from the President, John Hilliard  Don’t forget the open house and the retreat. 
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